
Molalla River Watch Watershed Council (MRW) fully supports SB1576.  MRW has worked with the 
Northwest Oregon Bureau of Land Management for 30+ years building and maintaining non-
motorized trails in the Molalla River Recreation Corridor. 

It is important to protect all landowners and land managers from lawsuits brought by recreational 
users on lands that are open for public use at no charge. 

We urge you to support SB1576. 


